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Changes to the BaNES locality primary care team
There have been a few changes to the BaNES locality Primary Care Team recently with Helen Gale joining the Wiltshire team and Becky White leaving the CCG on Friday 10th December to move to Canada.
We have successfully recruited to both posts and with the latest recruit, Ross, starting this week, I thought it would be a good time to introduce ourselves.
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	Louise Sturgess
Senior Commissioning Manager for Primary Care (BaNES)

	Ross Senanayake
Primary Care Manager (BaNES)

	Jade Grattan
Primary Care Support Officer



As previously advised, please continue to send all of your queries to our BaNES generic mailbox bswccg.banesprimarycareteam@nhs.net so that they can be dealt with as quickly and efficiently as possible.
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